
CBRE|Buffalo's Hamilton joins NPG
July 14, 2014 - Upstate New York

CBRE|Buffalo's Maggie Hamilton has joined CBRE's national Nonprofit Practice Group (NPG). With
the addition of this service, CBRE|Buffalo looks forward to offering unique resources to Western
New York's Nonprofit organizations.
The group provides a comprehensive, global platform of services designed to address the unique
and often complex real estate needs of nonprofit organizations, including associations, foundations
and health and human service organizations.
Many of the Buffalo area's nonprofits will be receiving an annual benchmark survey to complete.
This is a unique opportunity to provide insight to an organization's real estate usage, which is the
second largest expense of any association or nonprofit organization. 
CBRE's NPG team of professionals have extensive experience working with nonprofits and
understands what role nonprofits play and how that role fits into the ethical and fiduciary standards
they are held accountable to in today's ever-evolving landscape.
Hamilton, who holds a masters in Public Administration, joined CBRE|Buffalo in 2013.

New York Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540


